Republic of the iBlJilinpinw
Bepartment of Education

) DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2025- L.

To > MICAH A. FUENTES, MD
Medical Officer III

Subject : INVITATION TO THE OPLAN KALUSUGAN SA DEPED-HEALTHY
LEARNING INSTITUTION (OKD-HLI) 2nd COORDINATION
MEETING

Date : April 21, 2025

1. Attached is the invitation from the Department of Health Davao Center for
Health Development regarding the 2nd Coordination Meeting on Oplan
Kalusugan sa DepEd - Healthy Learning Institutions (OKD-HLI) on May 6,
2025 at Megans Function Hall, Digos City.

2. This meeting aims to help generate a plan of activities related to the
implementation of OKD-HLI in the province.

3. In this connection, Dr. Micah A. Fuentes is hereby directed to attend and
participate as the OKD-HLI focal person of DepEd Digos City Division.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged to local funds, in
accordance with accounting and auditing rules and regulations. The
Department of Health will provide meals and the venue.

5. For information and strict compliance is desired.
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MS. MELANIE P. ESTACIO, Ph,. D, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

Digos City Schools Division Office

Digos City, Davao del Sur

Dear Ma’am Estacio,

The Provincial Department of Health Office Davao del Sur has been actively driving the
implementation of the Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd- Healthy Learning Institutions (HLI)
programs for the province of Davao del Sur. This year, we aim to reach the target to certify
50% of Last Mile Elementary Schools (LMEs) and Basic Education Institutions across the
province.

With this, we would like to invite your Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd Focal Person to
attend the Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd-Healthy Learning Institution 2" Coordination
Meeting this May 6, 2025, at the Megans Function Hall, Digos City. Their participation
would help generate a plan of activities related to the implementation of OKD-HLI in the
province.

Thank you for your continuous support and we look forward to your positive response in
this matter. For clarifications, you may contact Mr. Joshua P. Aguilar, Health Program
Officer | at 0930-186-2847.

Truly Yours,

Salvacion [C7 Rodriguez, RN, MPH@
Developmdnt Management Officer IV
Provincial Health Team Leader
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